Council Meeting: February 13, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10

RECEIVED ON: January 24, 2024

From: Mrs. Alex Guevara

To: Rigo Garcia

Subject: Trees removal on Green Leaf.

Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 4:32:39 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Ms. Garcia,

I heard about the plan to remove these beautiful trees. Please don't. Our green areas and trees is what set us apart from other cities. They help with cleaning our air as well as beautifying our city. I am pleading with you to not allow the removal of trees to occur. We already lost two oak trees in two different schools. The kids can't play around them, the parents can't cover from the hot sun. Please don't continue with this trend. It affects the constituent's morale, it affects your fellow people's morale. Please stop this and plant more trees. We need them! Our kids need them! Our future needs them!

Respectfully yours, Mrs. Alex Guevara

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department